Monarch Migration Students:  

The school children in Mexico answered the questions we posted on the Journey North website a few weeks ago.  
Here are their answers:
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QUESTION: Now that the Monarchs have left Mexico, do
you wish they were still with you?

ANSWER: Yes, because, many people visit us, and we do
not have this lively atmosphere the rest of the year when
they are not here.

QUESTION: Are you having a milder spring this year than
you had last year?

ANSWER: During the last three years we have had hotter
springs than in former years.

QUESTION: Do you enjoy living so close to where all the
Monarchs migrate for the winter?

ANSWER: Of course, we just became a special region since
they visit us here for years now.





What a great ending to our journey together!

Thank you for participating,

Mrs. Young
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